
Bulldog Families,

A reminder that there is no school Friday, April 15.

There is ACT ASPIRE testing for all 9th and 10th graders on Wednesday, April 20. There is no school
for 11th and 12th graders.

The staff at NLHS would like to wish you and your families a Happy Easter.

● Upcoming Events-
○ April 18-MS/HS Show Choir Concert. 7:00 pm HS Auditorium
○ April 25-Choir Concert. 7:00 pm HS Auditorium
○ May 2-Band Concert. 7:00 pm HS Auditorium
○ May 6-Jazz Concert. 7:00 pm HS Auditorium
○ May 18-Senior Award Program. 7:00 pm HS Auditorium
○ May 21- Junior and Senior Prom @NLHS 7:30-10:30
○ May 25-Graduation. New London High School Gym 6:00 pm
○ June 3-Last day of school

Brian Yerkey
Principal NLHS

Pupil nondiscrimination statement:
It is the policy of the School District of New London that no person may be denied admission to any public school or be denied participation in,
be denied the benefits of, or be discriminated against in any curricular, extracurricular, pupil services, recreational or other program or activity
because of the person’s sex, color, race, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation or
physical, mental, emotional or learning disability.


